
Walberswick Parish Plan 
Report of the Planning Advisory Group to the Annual Parish Meeting 
 
19.04.2018  
 
 
The Planning Advisory Group (PAG) consists of members of the Planning Working 
Party with professional experience of planning and architecture. Its brief is to 
review planning applications referred for consultation by SCDC and to report its 
observations to the Parish Council. The Council uses the reports at its discretion in 
responding to the planning authority on behalf of the village. 
 
During the past twelve months, PAG has reviewed fifteen applications, making a 
total of more than 50 reports submitted to the Parish Council since the scheme’s 
inception in 2014. The reports are posted on the planning website which also gives 
notice of all planning applications relating to Walberswick as they are published by 
SCDC. 
 
The members PAG include Paul Bradley, Alan Gomm, Alvin Hunt, Brian Martin, 
John Nichols and Bill Ungless. Kay Ungless acts as the group’s administrator.  
 
Brian Morton was a member of the group until his death earlier this year. His 
commitment to building conservation and his wide knowledge and experience in 
the field were much valued and respected. 
 
I’m also sorry to report the resignation last year of Frank Duffy, because of ill 
health. Frank was a founding member of the Parish Plan Steering Group and the 
Planning Advisory Group. His intellect and imagination and his commitment to the 
village made a powerful contribution to the work of these bodies.               
 
John Nichols 
Chairman Planning Advisory Group 
 
  

 
 


